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Question: 

Please explain why social workers received fewer referrals on homelessness and 

accommodation in 2014-15 while assisted more customers?  

 

Answer: 

Social workers nationally received fewer referrals for customers experiencing homelessness 

or accommodation issues, consistent with the general trend of an overall reduction in referrals 

to social workers in 2014-15. 

The team of social workers involved with the Homeless Outreach Programme assisted more 

customers in 2014-15 due to forming stronger relationships with community providers 

involved with the programme. 

 

 

 


